
 
  

Announcements 
July 13, 2025 

  
 

 Next weekend, July 19/20 at all masses, we will take up a second collection to assist 
with the care of retired and infirm priests in South Carolina.  This collection helps to 
provide for the needs of our retired and hospitalized priests, who have given their 
lives in service to our local parish communities. 
 

 In the bulletin you will find the time changes for daily masses at St. Philip Benizi and    
at Our Lady of Peace. 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
  
 

 Please check the bulletin, bulletin boards or our website for more information 

St. Philip Benizi 


